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New Language in Email Notifications 
Language in the OverDrive email notifications for available holds was changed slightly to clear up 

confusion that some patrons were having.  Libraries reported patrons who only used the OverDrive app 

and received this notification believed that they would need to go to their library’s website, outside of 

the app to access their book.  

 
Old: “Sign into the Digital Library website to access” 
New: “Sign into the library’s digital collection to access”  
 

  


